
Many thanks for this communication. 

By way of further comment at this stage I merely wish to once again record  my understanding of the 
assurance that was given to me by Mr. Harrison that should this development go ahead mature trees 
in the established woodland along the bank immediately to the east of the proposed development 
would be maintained and not felled such as to ensure that none of the property and land at 
Hawkstone Lodge is overlooked by the proposed development and privacy is maintained. 

I have no other comments to make for or against this development.

Ronnie Falconer
Hawkstone Lodge
Ascog
Isle of Bute
PA20 9EU


